
It’s been an exciting week with the opening 
of our new playground. We have a new oval, 
bush classroom and lots of nature play areas 
to explore and enjoy! We still have more than 
500 indigenous plants which will be planted 
over the coming school holiday break when 
the weather is a bit cooler. Why not ask your 
children to give you a guided tour of our new 
outdoor spaces before or after school one 
day soon? 

School Council Nominations 

Congratulations and thank you to Kerima        
Abdulkarim (mother of Ikhlas, Muath & Abdalla) 
who has nominated for School Council. 

Kerima will join me, Winter Dunstone, Khadra 
Omar our co opted member, and  existing parent 
nominees, Ismahan Omar (Shaimaa) and Cristina 
Stevanovic (Kaidyn & Joel) in making up our 
school council for 2020. We are still looking for 
one more parent/carer to make up our fourth   
parent representative. Please see me if you are  
interested. 

It is only through the generous offering of time by 
family members, school staff, and community 
members, that the school council can perform the 
important job that it does in supporting the        
effective running of our school. I would like to 
thank all of the above mentioned people on behalf 
of the whole school community. 

Important notices 

Jane has asked me to remind parents/carers to 
check their children’s bags each afternoon for 
school notices. Financial statements were sent 
home last week. Thank you to those families who 
have already come to the office and paid. 

Hot Chocolate Club  
Congratulations to the following 
children who have joined me at 
Hot Chocolate Club in recent 
weeks. They came for showing 
self-regulation, bravery,             
persistence and the other       
behaviours that we know     
support good learning. 

Rathdowne 1 learning area—1/2 - Raheema 
& Mohamed Amin 

Rathdowne 2 learning area—3/4 - Taiki 

Princes 2 learning area - 5/6 Ismail &  Lujane 

On the back of this newsletter I have included 
information about talking to your children 
about climate change. 

Regards 

 

 

Julie Large 

Principal 
 

Our new playground is finished! 

Term One 2020 

Newsletter #3 

Dates to  

Remember 

 

Monday March 16th 

School Council Meeting 

3.30pm 

 

Friday March 20th 

Ride to School Day 

9am parade—all welcome 

 

 

Friday March 27th 

Last day of term one 

2.15pm finish 

 

Tuesday April 14th 

Curriculum Day 

No school for students 

 

Wednesday April 15th 

First day of term two for    
students—9.00am start 

Supervision 

Families are reminded that teachers are on duty before school from 8.45-9.00am      

and after school from 3.15 until 3.30pm. Children should not be  

unattended in the school grounds before or after these times. 

We acknowledge Traditional Owners of Country and recognise their           
continuing connection to land, waters & community  
and pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging. 
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I did this puzzle with Jacinta.  It has lots of 

dogs. I like the German Shepherd better.        

I have a dog at home, his name is Cody.         

I have to give him food and water and we take 

him downstairs for walks too. 
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